
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I am writing today to ask for your tax-deductible contribution to The Engineering Center Education 
Trust’s (TECET) Annual Giving Program. This program is aimed at individuals like you who have been 
active in supporting our organization. In collaboration with TECET’s Sponsoring organizations 
(ACEC/MA, BSCES and MALSCE), your donation will help us: 
 

• Promote excellence in the engineering and land surveying professions, 
• Advance engineering and land surveying education,  
• Expand our outreach out to the public, and 
• Advocate for increasing investments in infrastructure to benefit our quality of life, 

encourage economic development, and improve the environment.  
 

TECET serves you by: 
 

• Providing a home for our community at One Walnut Street, a prominent, historical Charles 
Bulfinch-designed building on Boston’s Beacon Hill,  

• Recognizing leadership in the engineering and land surveying communities through our 
Annual Leadership Dinner. This year’s dinner on January 23, 2019 will honor Joseph Aiello, 
chair of the MBTA’s Fiscal Management and Control Board, UMass President Martin 
Meehan, and the Founding Executive Director of The Engineering Center, Dorri Giles 
Raposa, 

• Supporting engineering education and programs that encourage students to pursue STEM 
(science, technology, engineering and math) careers, 

• Overseeing Engineers and Land Surveyors Day at the State House each spring, allowing over 
100 of our members to visit their representatives and senators and make their voices 
heard, 

• By awarding college scholarships and holding an annual Career Fair that brings students 
and employers together, and  

• Housing The Engineering Center Education Trust’s dedicated staff who provide 
administrative, government relations, public outreach, and event planning support that 
keeps our organization running.  

 

The professional engineering and land surveying community is an important and influential voice in 
the Commonwealth. With your donation, you can help TECET continue to deliver on its critical 
mission. Checks should be payable to TECET, and mailed to One Walnut Street, Boston, MA 02108 or 
you may go online to our website, www.engineers.org. All contributions are tax deductible to the 
full extent of the law.  
 

On behalf of the TECET Board of Trustees, I want to thank you for your continued interest in the 
organization. TECET could not continue its activities without the financial support of friends like you.  
 
Very truly yours, 
 

 
Paul D. Moyer, PE, SECB 
Chair 
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